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I am an Oregon registered voter.  I oppose HB3884. I oppose additional gun 

restrictions, we have firearm restrictions in place that aren’t being enforced now 

adding more will solve nothing.  The limited funding is (according to  the news) going 

to get worse and adding this study to State police duties, where is the funding coming 

from.  The gun restriction laws don’t help the violence.  Attending to the person and 

the reason they are violent is where you should be looking. 


